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A Chapter Zoom Meeting is scheduled for Monday, June 21st  from 7 to 7:30 pm. You 
can join the meeting by downloading the free Zoom App on your computer.  
Follow the link: 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/71594516930?pwd=UWZPUGFIQU82TCtJa29IK1dwcnZOUT09 

Enter when prompted the following:  
Meeting ID:715 9451 6930 
Passcode: Skopi. The meeting will start promptly at 7:00pm. 
Topics to be discussed are the following: 

• Scheduling a joint meeting with the SF Arcadian Chapter to discuss joint fundraising 
opportunities and how our chapters can grow membership.  

• Skopi Chapter Scholarship program is now open to High School and University 
students  
who qualified for the years 2020 and 2021. Applications are available online at District  
website noted below. Deadline for submission is August 31, 2021 

• Discussion of when and where to hold our next meeting now that COVID restrictions 
have been lifted. 

• Arcadian Christmas Party is tentatively scheduled for Sunday, December 12th, 2021 at 
the Ascension Church. 

• Discussion of a request from PFA to approve or disapprove the PFA Boards approval 
of financial assistance to Mid West District for building renovations. Vote must be 
taken and results mailed by June 30th. 

• Go Fund Me request from the Midwest District to raise $175,000 to complete 
expansion and renovation of their Arcadian House. 

• Dues for 2021 are now due. Thank you to the members who have paid their dues.   
(A Statement is attached.) 

• Minutes from the April 19th meeting are attached 
 
Hope to see all of you at our Zoom meeting on Monday, June 21st.  
Happy Father’s Day to all of our Arcadian Fathers! 
 

Fraternally yours, 
 
Eleni Kollias-Wanken                  Mary Gianopoulos 
Chapter President                      Chapter Secretary 
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